PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

6 March 2023

Excellency,

1 have the honour to circulate herewith a letter from H.E. Mr. Robert Rae, Permanent
Representative of Canada to the United Nations and H.E. Mr. Tarek Ladeb, Permanent
Representative of Tunisia to the United Nations, co-chairs of the intergovernmental process on the
8™ Review of the Global Counter-Terrorism Strategy (GCTS), which includes the zero draft
resolution for the aforementioned process, as well as an updated roadmap for the consultation

Process.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
Csaba K6rosi

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



